
 

Pharmacists Improving the Health of Our Communities 
 

HB5462 – Representative Anna Moeller 

 Vote Yes for HB5462!  

 

Background:  Pharmacists are a valued member of the healthcare team and data shows that there is a need for 
pharmacist-provided patient care services.  The potential impact of implementing programs that provide coverage 
for these services is great, improving health equity, and access to care.  Public Act 103-0001 established a 
foundation of recognizing the public’s trust in allowing pharmacists to be able to assess a patient’s condition by 
ordering COVID and influenza testing, ordering COVID and influenza vaccines, and ordering most COVID 
treatments when appropriate.  Pharmacists have the knowledge, skills, and proven trust to help improve the health 
in our communities.  HB5462 will enable pharmacists to be able to expediate access to qualified and timely care. 
 
HB5462 will: 

• Advance ability for assessment and care options for influenza, streptococcus pharyngitis, lice, skin 
conditions (e.g. ringworm and athlete's foot), respiratory syncytial virus, and other health conditions 
identified by a statewide public health emergency. 

• Enable pharmacists to utilize professional and clinical judgement to adapt an existing prescription 
when the action is intended to optimize the therapeutic outcome of treatment.   

 
   

 
 



 

 
 

 


